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July 18, 2024 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Procurement Division 

200 N.E. 21st Street 
Oklahoma City, OK 73105-3204 

www.odot.org 

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation has accepted the bid from Oklahoma Logos, 
L.L.C.'s for Solicitation# 24-TE-0034 and intends to award a contract July 2024.

Sincerely, 

Stacy Welty, CPO 
Procurement Division 

"The mission of the Oklahoma Department of Transportation is to provide a safe, economical, and 
effective transportation network/or the people, commerce and communities of Oklahoma." 

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 


